SENDER: UF Office of Annual Giving
SUBJECT: Your UF recurring gift cannot be processed
Preview: Action needed to continue your support

[First name],
On behalf of the University of Florida, thank you for your generosity through your recurring gift. We are writing to inform you that our online giving system is undergoing an important upgrade to better serve our donors. As part of this transition, we are not able to migrate existing recurring gift information to the new system.
Your current recurring gift, with your next expected payment in the amount of [AMOUNT] to [FUND] will not process. To maintain your support without interruption, we kindly ask that you re-establish your recurring gift using our new giving platform.
Here’s how to set up your gift again:
1. Click here 
2. Choose your desired fund and giving frequency.
3. Enter your payment information.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and deeply appreciate your ongoing investment in UF. If you have any questions or need assistance, please reply to this email, or call 1-800-279-6796.
Your continued generosity will make a meaningful difference in shaping the future of UF.
	
	
